
 

 

June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Ordering School Uniform – 2021 
 
Please see the school website for guidance on standards and expectations for school uniform: www.qegs.link/uniform  
 
School’s In– Shop Stores (Meir, Stone & Nantwich) 
From 1st July, the School’s In shops will be open Monday – Saturday from 9:00 – 5:00. Appointments will be available to book via 
their website www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk. Appointments are not mandatory, walk in custom is fine, however appointments 
would take priority. The shops will still follow social distancing in store so please advise to minimise the amount of family 
members that come into store however pushchairs will be allowed if necessary. 
 
School’s In - Website  
Stock availability; PE kit is in stock and a new arrival of blazers are due for the end of July with some sizes  available now. 
School’s In are happy to take orders in store and online for any blazer size currently out of stock and will inform customers once 
they arrive and their order is fulfilled. Out of stock items online will be fulfilled as soon as possible. 
 
School’s In feel this is a great way to purchase your children’s uniform if they are existing students who have grown out of their 
current uniform, and you are familiar with the sizes.  Please avoid ordering different sizes by guessing, as this will use up limited 
stock for other customers.  If unsure contact School’s In for help.  Parents/carers will be responsible for the return postage on 
exchanges (via Paypal invoice) or making an appointment via the School’s In website to exchange within store. 
Customers ordering online can choose from home delivery, click and collect from store or a Local Pickup service from ‘Stepping 
Stones’ Shoe shop in Ashbourne. 
 
School’s In - In School Pop Up Shops - Tuesday 10th – Saturday 14th August), 10am – 3pm, QEGS Sports Hall 
Go to www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk/popupshop to book an appointment at QEGS. School’s In will be based in the Main Hall.  The 
same guidelines will apply as if you were purchasing in store.  School’s In feel these events will be the safest environment to 
purchase uniform, as social distancing will be at a maximum.  Pop up changing rooms will be available. This will be the ideal way 
for children attending QEGS for the first time to purchase uniform.  School’s In would prefer payment in stores or pop-up shops 
to be made by card payment but cash can be taken.  
 
Sixth Form Uniform 
All students in Years 12 and 13 will be required to follow the Sixth Form Dress Code, which can be found towards the bottom of 
the web page below: 
 
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/sixth-form/#1554732830215-8ac96c2f-60f1 
 
Ties (£7) and pin badges (£3) will be available for purchase on Results Day and during the first week of term. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Dave Moulton (School’s In) via email if you have any 
concerns/questions about ordering uniform: dave@schoolsinuniform.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ms Kate Morgan 
Assistant Headteacher  
morgan@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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